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Geneva, 29 July 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

This is to certify that Ms. Kiara Mckay has worked as a Communications Intern for the Water and Climate 

Coalition within the World Meteorological Organization from 20 September 2021 to 31 July 2022. 

During this period, Ms. Mckay has exhibited a strong work ethic and brought a positive attitude to every 

task she worked on. She was able to create and implement the communication strategy of the Water and 

Climate Coalition as well as deliver the products needed to communicate its activities into various formats. 

She has repeatedly demonstrated skills in web management, video and image editing and in social media 

management.   

Ms. Mckay has further shown initiative and has accepted the follow-up of each project or subject with 

efficiency, autonomy, and professionalism. Ms. McKay was a real added value for the team, both humanly 

and professionally. She has demonstrated commitment, passion and strong communication skills and 

motivation for her work.  

I have every confidence that Ms. McKay has great professional potential and I certainly wish her success 

for her future career. Please contact me if you have any questions regarding her time at the Water and 

Climate Coalition. 

        

      Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Nicolas Franke 

Coordinator and Programme Officer 

Water and Climate Coalition 

World Meteorological Organization 


